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	The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) announced the extension of critical waivers that will allow the continued operation of the Summer Seamless Option for the child nutrition program through Dec. 31, 2020.  This will allow the school to offer breakfast and lunch to all enrolled students FREE of charge. This would include virtually enrolled students who can pick up breakfast and lunch through a drive-thru service at the Elementary School. The pick-up for grab-n-go will be between 11:00-11:15 each day school is in session. Please contact the Elementary School before 9:00 am if your child would like a meal. Even with the extension of the SSO, the State Department of Education strongly encourages school districts to collect all lunch applications from their students.
     
